[image: image1.png]St Mayy SPg

el

Fivemiletow™






St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
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Monday- Irish language lessons: P5-7

            Art Club- LAST DAY
Tuesday-  P1 -4 & P5 -7 PE 
Wednesday- Music lessons- need tin whistle
Friday- Yoga for both classes
Thank you to everyone for all their hard work and effort last week for World Book Day. It was a real success and according to Caden Noble; “This is the best day in school EVER!” The children visited the library and had great discussions about their favourite books and authors. It is so important to foster a love for reading at an early age and thank you for your help in doing this. Well done to our prize winners on the day- Niamh Cullinan, Rachel Hackett, Megan O’Driscoll, Cai Holley and Dara Stewart.
The Irish News tokens have now ended in the newspaper so can we ask that you please send in any remaining tokens as soon as possible?
Thank you so much for all the tyres sent to school and also for the kind donation of compost. We plan to paint these and plant them. If anyone has any old emulsion paint or paint brushes that they would donate for painting the undercoat, we would happily accept it. Also, if you have any spare compost or bedding plants, we would be grateful for anything. 
We really enjoyed Music and Yoga last week. It is brilliant to see the children engaging in new experiences and developing new skills. If you have not already, can you please send in  10 for Music until Easter & Yoga for 6 weeks? Please try to get a tin whistle for your child also as they need to practice during the week.
Just a reminder that we are currently seeking new members for our Board of Governors. If you feel that you would like to serve as a governor or know of somebody who may, please speak to me about this.
We plan to hold a St. Patrick’s Day disco on Wednesday 16th March in the school hall from 6:30- 8:00pm. The children are invited to wear green to school that day and to the disco that night. There will be tea for parents in the middle room during the disco.
I would like to thank the PTFA for paying for new reading books for the children. This will allow them to have a wider and richer reading experience. These arrived into school late last week and we can’t wait to start using them!

The Co-Op have launched an Easter competition for children in the area. The children should collect their entry form to design their own Easter Egg from the Co-op and they could be in with a chance of winning an Easter hamper!

We are also running an Easter Draw in school, with lots of lovely Easter prizes. The tickets will be on sale from Wednesday onwards at 9:00- 9:15am daily and can be purchased from P5-7 class council representatives. 

Miss Mc Rory attended a meeting in Fivemiletown Nursery on Friday to plan for Shared Education in Primary 1& 2. We look forward to working with our partners in Fivemiletown Nursery and Fivemiletown Primary to offer 5 sessions of learning together for the children.

We have, unfortunately, had to speak to the children about the importance of good behaviour and manners in school. I would appreciate if you could take time to speak to your child about this and reinforce this message. We have very good children in this school but even they can need to be reminded at times.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

